
Mrs . Es t her Bodossian 
98-01 67th Avenue 

February 18, 1976 

Forest Hills , New York 11374 

Dear Mr s. Bodossian : 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of y ur 
Stewards hip of St . Vartan, and your gift 
of $100 for that purpose. 

Our Rece ipt No . 23039 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambouri an 
Executive Director 


